
Dear [Alumnus Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued member of our alumni community, we would 

like to share a summary of our updated academic policies that may be of interest to you. 

Summary of Key Academic Policies: 

• Grade Grievance Procedure: Details regarding the process for contesting grades, 

effective from [Effective Date]. 

• Academic Integrity Policy: Revised guidelines on plagiarism and misconduct, with an 

emphasis on [Details]. 

• Course Withdrawal Policy: Changes to the timeline and conditions under which 

students can withdraw from courses. 

• Graduation Requirements: Updated criteria for graduation effective from [Effective 

Date]. 

For a comprehensive view of the policies, please refer to our official website or contact the 

academic office directly. 

Thank you for your continued association with [University Name]. We appreciate your 

engagement and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[University Name] 

[Contact Information] 


